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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
It is with deep sadness that I write to inform you of the news that one of our ex colleagues has recently 
passed away. 
 
Sarah Watkin worked as our Head of History at Hall Green School from 2010 up until last summer when 
she left due to illness, sadly passing away last week. 
 
The news has understandably come as a shock to the school community; Mrs Watkin was a popular and 
inspirational staff member and will be hugely missed by pupils and staff alike.  Throughout her time 
working at the school, Mrs Watkin worked exceptionally hard, always placing the best interests of pupils 
and her colleagues at the heart of everything she did.  Many pupils will have benefited over the years from 
her care, dedication, and service to the school. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with her husband, their children, and wider family and friends.   
 
Please do encourage your child to seek support in school or at home if they find this news difficult.  Pupils 
can speak to any member of staff and may go to the Welfare Office at any time for support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Slater 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Hall Green School is a company limited by guarantee. Registered in England & Wales. Registered Number 7892732. 
Registered Office: Southam Road, Hall Green, Birmingham B28 0AA   Headteacher: Miss K Slater Tel: 0121 628 8787                 

 Email: enquiry@hallgreen.bham.sch.uk  www.hallgreen.bham.sch.uk  Twitter @HallGreenSch 


